
Reservations Updates

February 27, 2013:
  

We are not able to take any more ewe lamb reservations for this year's lambs at the moment.  
We may be able to offer a few more ewe lambs this year, depending on what happens with
lambing.   Hopefully, we will have a big ewe lamb year.   If you are interested in ewe lambs,
please do give us a call, or email, as we can put you on the waiting list.   As soon as lambing is
complete, we will decide if we can offer more ewe lambs this season.   We will take reservations
at any time for next year's lambs, so please do call us if you would like to reserve ewe stock.  
We do have a few spots left on the reservation list for ram lambs for this year.
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